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Docket No. 50-358 '

g
Cincinnati Gas and Electric .(@

Company I @ l
ATTN: Mr. Earl A. Borgmann 9- "

Senior Vice President I
Engineering Services and g / .D/Electric Production '

139 East 4th Street *

Cincinnati, OH 45201

Gentlemen: -

Thank you for your letter dated June 19, 1981, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention in
Inspection Report No. 50-358/81-08 forwarded by our letter dated May 29, 1981.
We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Regarding Attachment A in your response, we note that it is inconsistent with
the listing of preoperational tests identified in your FSAR. The applicability
of 10 CFR 50, Appendix A, covers all the preoperational tests identified in the
FSAR. Therefore, the secpe of our reviews will not be limited to the tests
listed in your Attachment A, bue may include those listed in your FSAR. However,
if you wisb to re-evaluate and amend the list of preoperational tests contained
in the FSAR, you should submit the new program to the Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
i

C, E. Norelius, Acting Director

'
Division of Engineering and,

Technical Inspection

ec: J. R. Schott, Plant
Supe.rintendent g/,

cc: w/ltr dtd 6/19/81: J
l DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS) /

Resident Inspector, RIII //|
Harold W. Kohn, Power

Siting Commission _
Citizens Against a Radioactive

Environment
Helen W. Evans, State of Ohio
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